OHSU

October 15, 2019

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: Filing Center

201 High Street, S.E.

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

RE: Order No. 19-075 - Customer Comment on
Portland General Electric’s Green Future Impact Product

OHSU's singular purpose of improving health and well-being starts in
Oregon and has global impact. We are the only academic health center in
the state, but we are also nationally distinguished as a research university
dedicated to advancing health sciences.

When we were given the opportunity to participate in Portland General
Electric’s Green Future Impact product we felt it was an ideal way to show
our commitment to controlling our greenhouse gas emissions and
promoting a healthy living environment for our region. We are extremely
grateful that the support the Oregon PUC provided to PGE in developing
this product.

Green Future Impact, along with PGE’s Renewable Portfolio Standard and
Hydro resources will allow OHSU’s electrical supply to be carbon free. We
have committed to 72,000 MWh of renewable energy, over 50% of our
current annual consumption. The program is particularly appealing due to
the fact that it will produce a new, local facility and the price and term are
at rates that are more competitive than other local renewable products. In
addition, it will benefit Oregon more broadly by contributing to cleaner
energy for our future and the health of our residents and our green energy
economy.

In conclusion, we would like to voice our support for the Green Future
Impact program and encourage the Oregon Public Utilities Commission to
approve PGE’s methods for customer engagement and the ways in which it
worked to secure an appropriate renewable resource that met customer
needs.

Sincerely.

f‘%@ P
Skai D. Dancey, PE, MBA

Associate Vice President Facilities

Facilities Management
Campus Services

tel 503 494-5892

danceys@ohsu.edu
www.ohsu.edu

Mail code: PP 242
3181 S.W. Sam Jackson Park Rd.
Portland, OR 97239



